
  CHAIRMAN 

Dear Student,

We are writing to you from St. Joseph's Group of Institutions. We would like to 
wish you all the best for your upcoming board exams. We know how important 
these exams are for your future and we are confident that you will do well.

We are glad that you visited our college recently and had a chance to interact 
with our faculty and students. We hope you enjoyed the campus tour and the 
various activities and events that we organized for you. We were impressed by 
your enthusiasm, curiosity, and intelligence. You are an inspiration to us and to 
many others.

We would like to express our admiration and respect for your academic 
progress and achievements. You have shown remarkable dedication, talent, 
and perseverance in your studies. You have also participated in various          
co-curricular, extracurricular activities and projects that have enriched your 
personality and skills.

We wish that you achieve your goals and dreams. We are sure that you will 
make us and your school proud with your performance in the board exams.

Once again, we wish you all the best for your board exams. You can always 
count on our support and guidance.

Students can avail our college “Fee Waiver Scheme” for the Academic 
year 2024-25 UG admissions for all four years of study as follows:

100 %
Waiver of Tuition Fee

50 %
Waiver of Tuition Fee

in Engineering CUT OFF marks
in +2, 2024 Examinations

in Engineering CUT OFF marks
in +2, 2024 Examinations

having and above

having and above

BEST WISHES AND GOOD LUCK FROM  St. JOSEPH'S GROUP OF INSTITUTIONS


